
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND REDISTRICTING 
PROCESS AND INPUT 

 
A Public Hearing of the Redistricting Advisory Committee of the City of Merced, 
California will be held on Wednesday, December 1, 2021, at 6:15 PM, in the Civic 
Center, Council Chamber, Second Floor, 678 W. 18th Street, Merced, California, 
for the purpose of the Redistricting Process and Permissible Criteria to be 
Considered to Redraw the Council Map and to Receive Input from the Public. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the meeting and be heard. If you are 
unable to attend, written comments or voicemails will be accepted by the City 
Clerk’s Office until Wednesday, December 1, 2021, at 1 PM. You may send your 
email comment to cityclerk@cityofmerced.org or leave a 3-minute voicemail at 
(209)388-8688.  
 
Posted: 11/25/2021                                              By: Jennifer Levesque 
        Assistant City Clerk 
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